
 

 

 

For further information on 

Accelerator Funding visit our 

website or contact us. 

How can the 
Accelerator Fund benefit 
your school? 

During the academic year of 2022-23, Wensum 
English Hub will be supporting schools in Norfolk 
and Suffolk via our Accelerator Fund support offer.  

Accelerator Funding serves as a middle ground between 

our existing medium level support and our intense partner 

school support. 

The following schools may be eligible for up to £9000 

outright funding towards a chosen validated SSP 

programme. State funding schools who may be eligible for 

funding include: 

 Good/outstanding schools 

 Junior schools 

 Special schools 

 PRU with primary aged children 

Schools can apply for funding via our website.  
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